
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We need your help! 
The parishes of Steyning, Wiston, Ashurst and Bramber (SWAB) have joined together as a 

cluster group for the production, presentation and adoption of a Neighbourhood Plan.  

 

Neighbourhood Plans enable local communities to identify their local needs and concerns 

and to shape their future development and growth over the next 15 years. While it is a 

Parish Council initiative, it is community driven and the views of all local residents are 

important and must be considered. We are at the very first stages of this process. 

 

We now invite YOU to attend this PUBLIC MEETING to find out how you can become 

actively involved in this important opportunity. An introduction to the process will be 

provided by our chosen consultants, Action in rural Sussex (AirS) followed by a question 

and answer session.                                 

Please come and help us get this exciting project off the ground. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Nick Mills 

Chairman of the SWAB Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

All residents of Steyning, Wiston, Ashurst and Bramber  

are invited to attend a 

PUBLIC MEETING 
To discuss the production of  

The Neighbourhood Plan 
Saturday 1st November 2014 

10.00am until 12 noon 

To be held at The Steyning Centre, Fletcher’s Croft, Steyning 
 


